18" November 2017

To Whom it May Concern

The square of Rochester Square is a small area of few
properties and many residents are not owner occupiers.

However, local people, those associated with Rochester
Square Spiritualist Church, and others, are requesting a
full investigation into the building to the right of the
Spiritualist church as there is some suggestion that
council planning application notices were removed from
the street, and property owners within the small square
were not notified that planning permission had been
applied for. |

There has been much publicity concerning the
prospective demolition of Rochester Square Spiritualist
Church and any investigation into the attached building
should also involve investigation into the church
property and its association with the attached building.

Yours faithfully

Concerned parties



